Cheswardine Primary and Nursery School

Glebe Close, Cheswardine, Market Drayton, Shropshire, TF9 2RU
E-mail: admin@cheswardine.shropshire.sch.uk

Web: www.cheswardineschool.org.uk

Telephone/fax: (01630) 661233

Executive Headteacher: Mrs R Williams

13" July 2023
Dear Parent
Y6 Leavers Retreat

The Church Benefice have very kindly arranged a Year 6 leavers retreat at Stoke on Tern
Church on Tuesday 18 July, where Year 6 children from local schools will gather together for
joint activities.

This event will take place during our normal school hours. Your child will require uniform, sun
hat and sunscreen or waterproof jacket depending on the weather, together with a packed
lunch and water bottle from home on this day.

We are very grateful to the Benefice for arranging and funding this activity completely. Our
children are looking forward once again to meeting friends they have made over recent times,
before their transition to secondary school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Williams
Executive Headteacher
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